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Upcoming Events

Mar. 23 - Lenten Service - 6:30 pm
Mar. 25 - Record children’s song for church

Mar. 25 - Hot Lunch
Mar. 25 - End of 3rd Quarter

Mar. 27 - CEA meeting 10:45 am at school
Mar. 28 - Seroogy candy bar sales money due
Mar. 30 - Report Cards sent home

CEA Meeting

Recording for Church

This Friday, March 25, following our chapel
devotion we will be recording the children in
Grades K - 8 singing the song What Grace Is
This! to be shown in church on Sunday, March
27. We ask that all the children please wear
their_blue school themed T-shirts to school
that day for the recording.

Please note that the CEA will hold a meeting this Sunday, March 27 at St. John Lutheran

School, starting at 10:45 am. All parents of our school children are members of the

CEA and are encouraged to attend these meetings. Please come and learn more about

our Family Entertainment Night and how you can help make it a success.




Hot Lunch
This week’s hot lunch will be pancakes and sausages provided by the Lorenz family in

honor of Eleanor’s birthday. The cost is $2.00 per person.

Pre Registration Form

Parents, please find attached a letter and pre-registration form for the next school year
2022-2023. We would like to have your completed form back by Friday, April 15 in order

to help us with our planning for the new school year. Thank you for your assistance.

Seroogy Candy Bar Sale

Please remember that all money from the sale of the candy
bars should be given to Mrs. Sargent on or before Monday,

March 28. Any checks should be made payable to St. John

CEA. We would like to express a huge thank you to
everyone for supporting our school and CEA through our

Seroogy Candy Bar Sale.

Report Cards
Parents, please note that report cards for the third quarter will be sent home next week

on Wednesday, March 30.

Mission Offering

% Our second semester mission offering will go to the Antioch

The Antioch
Foundation

Foundation, an organization that supports humanitarian aid

projects that are connected with the Gospel outreach in our
sister churches throughout the world. The project we have chosen our offering to
support is an agricultural irrigation project in Peru. Our total semester offering is
$208.50. Mission offerings will be collected on Friday as the children go to chapel in
church. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 — You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on
every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.
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March 23, 2022
Dear St. John Lutheran School Families,

Spring is officially here, even if the weather still wants to hold on to winter. This means we are
nearing the end of the school year. It is also the time for our School Faculty and Board of Education to
work on the budget projections for the upcoming school year. We are asking parents to help us by filling
out a Pre-Registration Form for the 2022-23 school year. With a list of potential students, we can plan
accordingly.

The tuition schedule is as follows:

3K (T, Thuntil 11:30)  $300 Tuition

4K (M, W, F until 12:10) $500 Tuition

Grades K-8 (St John church member) $1000 Tuition (non-member) $2500 Tuition

St. John member families with more than 2 children attending K-8 will receive a % tuition discount on
the 3rd child and up.

Those who have qualified for School Choice will not pay school tuition fees.
* Tuition assistance applications are available. For more information, please contact Pastor Sargent.
It is important that ALL families return the form below by Friday, April 15, 2022.

Please see the attached Pre-Registration form. Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Pactor Daniel Sangent

Acting Principal
Church: School:
N1904 Church Rd. N1926 Church Rd.
Peshtigo, Wisconsin 54157 Peshtigo, Wisconsin 54157
Phone: (920)228-1061 Phone: (715) 582-4565
Email: Email: school@stjohnpeshtigo.org

pastorsargent@stjohnpeshtigo.org www.stjohnpeshtigo.org/school



PRE-REGISTRATION FORM FOR THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR

(Please return this form by Friday, April 15 — no fee is required at this time)

Parent’s Name:

Child’s Name: Grade next year:

Child’s Name: Grade next year:
Child’s Name: Grade next year:
Child’s Name: Grade next year:

We plan to/have applied for School Choice for the 2022-2023 school year:

We plan to apply for tuition assistance for the 2022-2023 school year:
We will not be registering our child(ren) at St. John next school year:
We are undecided if our child will attend St. John next school year:

Please list any changes (change of address, phone, email, etc.) or comments:

Signature of parent:

Date:




